Brownlee Primary School

Mobile Phone Policy

While we fully appreciate a parent’s right to allow their child to bring a mobile phone to school, we would therefore like to draw your attention to the following points:
1) Overall Guidance
Mobiles should not be used on school premises and must be kept switched off until the school day ends. Should your child need to make an emergency phone call, using his/her mobile, he/she must obtain permission from a senior member of staff. If you need to contact your child please phone the school office.
2) Child Protection Issues

Please talk to your child about who is entitled to use his/her mobile number, as text messages can often be used to bully pupils. Your child should not allow others to programme the phone numbers of unknown individuals into the phone.
3) Calls During School
If your child phones you because an upsetting incident has occurred during the school day, please ask him/her to speak to a member of staff immediately so that the problem can be dealt with. If you wish to speak to a teacher please phone the school office and make an appointment.
4) Staff Mobile Phones
Mobile phones should not be used during teaching time in class or during periods of supervision. Calls or text messages being received by the teacher or classroom assistant during class time can be very distracting for the children so all phones should either be left in the staff room or remain switched off until an appropriate time such as break or lunch.  
